
 

To:   All City of Kawartha Lakes, Durham, Haliburton, Northumberland, Peterborough & York 
Paramedics  

From:   Dr R. Vandersluis Chair, Medical Advisory Board CEPCP 

Date:  June 20, 2016 

Re:  2016 Self Study Package #1  

Our first Self-Study Package for 2016 continues the topic from our Fall 2015 Self Study.  The Spring 
2016 Self Study is Geriatrics Part II, exploring falls and pain management.   

The reading, questions and the on-line submission form can be found 
at: http://www.lakeridgehealth.on.ca/en/ourservices/selfstudycurrent.asp  

As always, you can either work on the assignment directly on a computer, or the files can be 
downloaded and saved, or printed for your convenience and future reference. 

When you are ready to answer the questions on the reading, please use the “Click here for online 
submission form” which will allow you to answer the questions directly through the computer and when 
complete, to hit “submit” and be done with the assignment. When you click on submit, you will not be 
able to go forward if your personal information and email address are not entered, or you have not 
answered every question. 

Remember, a valid email address is required for you to receive a copy of your submission with your 
score on the quiz.  

Should computer access be a problem and you require a print copy, please let us know and we will have 
one mailed to your home address. 

The due date for the submission of the assignment is: September 7, 2016 

Please remember that the submission of this self-study package is your sole responsibility and is 
mandatory. 

Failure to submit by the due date may affect your authorization status with us. If you do not submit the 
assignment electronically, please call the office to ensure that the submission has been received by us. 
If you are ever unsure if it has been received, please call the office. 

http://www.lakeridgehealth.on.ca/en/ourservices/selfstudycurrent.asp

	From:   Dr R. Vandersluis Chair, Medical Advisory Board CEPCP

